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HRSA gives one-time supplemental funding awards for an improved level of quality 
performance. The Health Center received an award in August 2018 to help fund quality 
improvements.   

HRSA Dedicated Funding Proposals 

One Time Quality Improvement Funding ($26K) – Requesting approval to: 

• Upgrade the equipment in conference rooms that will facilitate trainings. The 
equipment includes a large screen and computers that can display presentations, 
trainings and the electronic health record system to providers and staff. 

• Staff education and training, both in person and on-line for various quality improvement 
activities. 

• Upgrade staff computers and printers to further support data reporting and electronic 
health record data entry instructions for providers and staff. 

• A computer software enhancement to assist managers with developing plans, assigning 
tasks, tracking progress and analyzing staff workloads.  


